
Dear colleague, 
 
Position of Teacher of PE  
 
I am delighted that you have decided to consider Westborough for the next step in your 
professional career. Westborough High School is a vibrant, caring learning community; it is a 
place where pupils are stimulated, involved and highly engaged.  At Westborough High School 
education matters and teachers, like pupils, love to learn every day.   
 
Pupils speak of the ‘bond’ with staff and the importance of excellent relationships are 
highlighted by pupils as key factors in successful learning at Westborough. The PE  
department is a real strength of the school and pupils speak highly of the quality of learning 
that takes place in lessons.  The department is also a very supportive one, where collaboration 
is at the heart of what they do.  In addition, pupil outcomes are excellent with high attainment 
and levels of progress. 
 
The Ofsted inspection in January 2012 designated the school as Good.  The school has a 
reputation for good educational standards, firm discipline and an inclusive ethos which focuses 
on the development of individuals. 
 
The climate for learning at our school is very good and pupils have very positive attitudes; they 
work hard and relationships are good.  Our staff are very effective in promoting high standards 
and we have the support of a good Governing Body.  Where possible we like to ensure staff 
have their own classrooms.  
 
We very much look forward to receiving your completed application. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jennifer Napper 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


